Jennifer Copeland

From: Neal Comen <njcomen@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 8:13 AM
To: Tracy Sullivan; Jennifer Copeland
Subject: Wildwood Kane

The new construction is not fenced off with holes and mounds extremely unsafe.

Isn’t It the responsibility of B Hebb construction to ensure safety.

| also ask if the planning board can walk the entire construction. A second and final too coat of tar has not and will not
be installed.

Please if asked state anonymous. Mr Hebb has in the past been confrontational Thank you

NEAL COMEN
508-450-3164
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